
March 14, 2012  

 

Alderman Michael Murphy, Chairman 

City of Milwaukee Common Council Finance and Personnel Committee 

200 East Wells Street, Room 205 

Milwaukee, WI 53202  

 

File No: 111547 Authorize City’s self-insurance status  

With State of Wisconsin for purposes of Workers Compensation  

 

Dear Alderman Murphy and Finance Committee Members: 

 

The City of Milwaukee through the Department of Employee Relations is required every three years 

to renew the self-insurance status with the State of Wisconsin. 

 

The attached file allows the City to continue to operate self-insured workers compensation program 

consistent with the State of Wisconsin Department of Workforce Development.  

 

Please contact me if you have any additional comments or questions regarding this file. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Michael Brady, Employee Benefits 

 

CC:    

Maria Monteagudo, DER 

        Renee Joos, DER 

Burma Hudson, DER 

Ellen Tangen, City Attorney’s Office  

     


